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Update for November and December 2022     

We don’t say it often enough, but, thank you

For your prayers and faithful giving over the years.

22 December 2022

	 

    The passing of time, the passing of life, and passing like ships in the night have 
very much been real within the last two months.  There is a lot that has 
happened , so I’ll try to get to the point.  We had a busy beginning of November 
as we prepared to take a quick trip to the States for Thanksgiving holidays with 
family.  The ministry has been going very well and there is a unity within the work 
that I have never felt before.  We expect God is doing something great!  The 
Saturday before we left there was a death in one of the church family members 
extended families.  It has shaken them very deeply as the young man had just 
celebrated his twentieth birthday just two days before.  It was hard to leave and 
be festive with hurting church people, but God directed what we were able to do 

while we were away and allowed us a visit with them at the graveside after our return.  

     December has been busy as well though we have had to cancel a few things for lack of supplies, 
weather (it has been sub zero Celsius for weeks which is not normal), or the building we rent being shut due 
to frozen pipes and a condemned water boiler.  We have continued to meet up to this point for church and 
have enjoyed great fellowship and meeting with God.  

	 As I write this, my family is again preparing to go to the States at the end of the month to help our 
middle son prepare for his wedding that is taking place January 14.  We are so looking forward to 
welcoming into the family a daughter-in-law who is very sweet and whom we love very much.  While we are 
away we have good friends who have graciously made themselves available to cover for us through the 
month of January while we are gone and a little after our return so we can recover a bit from jet lag.   We are 
excited for this next chapter in Konner’s life, and to our return to see what God is going to do in Carlisle in 
2023.


Thank you for praying with us on these matters:

1.  Kimmy - her abilities helping in the ministry


2.  Kyle - job at the restaurant, future plans


3.  Konner - his wedding on 14 January 2023


4.  Kade - find a job on our return in January


5.  My mother’s health (Keith)


6.  Lighthouse Baptist Church people, ministries, and outreach. www.lbcofcarlisle.com 


 Keep on! Stay Faithful!  The Cashner’s
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